
Intimations: 

 

St. Ninian’s Friendly Corner is open on Tuesdays and Thursdays 11:00am – 

1:00pm in the Beith Hall (access from St. John’s Road and through the church). 

There is tea and coffee, biscuits, friendship, and a warm welcome for 

everyone. Drop in anytime. The church is also open on Tuesdays 11:00am – 

1:00pm for quiet reflection. 
 

The congregation will be saddened to learn of the recent passing of one of 

our members Joyce Gladwin, Wester Coates Gardens. Please remember 

Joyce’s family and friends in your prayers. 
 

The Mission Committee would like to say a huge Thank You! to everyone who 

supported our Congregational Summer Lunch on 24th August.  The wonderful 

sum of £566.85 has been raised towards the Church sound system.  A special 

thanks to Georgie and the Hospitality Committee, the Gift Girls and to Marissa 

Bryden for a great quiz. 
 

Next Sunday 7th September we will be celebrating the sacrament of Holy 

Communion at 10:30am and 3pm. 
 

Corstorphine Literary and Geographical Society meets for the first event of 

their 2025-2026 programme on Monday 1st September at 7.45 pm in the Burns 

Hall. After a very short AGM we shall hear a talk about "The Spitfire Girls" given 

by Roy Johnstone. An annual subscription will be £20 and a visitor's fee is £4 

payable at each meeting. 
 

Next Sunday, 7th September, is Fresh Start Sunday. Please see the list of items 

we are looking for overleaf. 
 

The World Day of Prayer Gathering is in Perth on Saturday 20th September. 

Details are in the poster on the Guild Noticeboard in the Crush Hall corridor. 
 

Paper invoices, receipts and general communication for the treasurer should 

be dropped off to the office or otherwise emailed to: office@st-ninians.co.uk  

The treasurer can be contacted by email on:  

churchtreasurer@st-ninians.co.uk 
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